
Cancellation and Refund Policy 
  
          In ordering food and T-shirts and reserving camping space at the Jim 
Edgar Park, the Sangamon Astronomical Society (SAS) makes considerable 
investments in advance of a Star Party that cannot be fully recouped in the event 
a participant cancels. Nor does SAS have any control over the weather.  For the 
2024 Star Party, the following policies will apply to refunds in the event a 
participant cancels a registration or an order for T-shirts or meals. 
  
          1.  Refund requests for payments made for T-shirts will be honored 
only if received by SAS by September 17, 2024.  
  
          2.  Refund requests for meals will be honored only if received by SAS 
on or before September 28, 2024.   
  
          3.  Refund requests for registration fees will be honored only if 
received by SAS on or before September 28, 2024.  SAS will retain $20 per 
application (whether single or family). 
  
          4.  Refund requests will be honored only if notification is made to 
SAS at its official Star Party mail address, Illinoisdarksky@gmail.com 
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